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This report highlights some of the recent developments at the ACA World Service Organization and any 

developments that relate directly to our meeting. The report also features various online resources available to 

members and meetings, and may announce opportunities to be of service to the WSO. 

 
Announcement: The voting closes for choosing the ballots that will be considered at the 

upcoming ABC on April 10. We will be scheduling times to discuss the proposals in the 

coming days. Here is a link to  The 2023 Ballot Proposals for fellowship review. 

 

Here is a link to a recording of the First Town Hall for questions and answers about the 

ballot proposals held on February 4, 2023. 

 

The Second Town Hall presentation was held the following week on February 12, 2023. 

 
Notes from the Monthly Teleconference March 11, 2023. 

 
• The meeting began with an explanation of a recent board action to “delist” a meeting from the 

ACA list of meetings worldwide. The general reasons were shared, as well as an assurance that 

the board had communicated with the group a path to be relisted as an official ACA meeting. The 

board also reassured attendants that a standard protocol for this kind of decision will be drafted 

and posted so that the process is transparent. 

• The treasury reports that 7th tradition donations are up significantly. Exact numbers will not be 

available until next month. It will be satisfying to see the results of our efforts. 

• Last month the WSO office delivered 10K new LPG and 10K Yellow workbooks as a direct result 

of increases in 7th tradition contributions. 

• The literature Committee is still looking for funding to begin producing audio books. 

• IT is working on a re-design of the WSO website and will soon be offering Slack tutorials 

• We have a new Global Committee Chair: Shangrila, from India 

• Volunteer Resources are providing guidance and support for volunteers, developing welcoming & 

educational materials and healthy communications workshops. They also promote emotional 

sobriety and healthy functioning in committees. 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend the monthly teleconference. 

 

For More Information 

 
In regard to the business of the Board and their committees, go to acawso.org.  

 

Or… write to world.rep@acamorning.org for more information about the WSO, the various 

committees and the opportunities to meet fellow ACAs and provide service to the organization. 

https://acawso.org/2023/01/18/2023-ballot-proposals-released-for-review/
https://acawso.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/BPC-2023-Feb-4-Town-Hall.mp3
https://acawso.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/BPC-2023-Feb-12-Town-Hall.mp3
acawso.org
mailto:world.rep@acamorning.org

